

## Residents are invited to join Bromford and Hodge Hill Ward Forum Meeting Online Via Microsoft Teams Monday 18<sup>th</sup> December 2023 3.00pm - 4.30pm

The main item for discussion will be the Anti-social behaviour/begging issues around Tesco Superstore and across the ward

There will also be an update from the Billy Chip Charity Team on their initiatives to tackle street begging.

Please click on the link below to join, watch, and take part in the meeting:-

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

join/19%3ameeting MzM0YjhmNjltNWRmMS00M2Y2LThmY2QtODcwZWQxMTBhZTY 5%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22699ace67-d2e4-4bcd-b303-d2bbe2b9bbf1%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22d540111c-2fba-4ac1-990a-085d56f496f5%22%7d

**Working together with the Local Community** 



Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, Beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk